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Dear Parents, 
 
I trust this message finds you well. As we progress ahead and count our days for the final presentation of our 
Graduation and Annual day-themed “Roots to Grow, Wings to Fly”, our students have shown tremendous 
dedication and talent towards preparing the event for you. The event will also mark an important milestone in 
the academic journey of our Mont III children as they Graduate to Grade I.  
 
We have organized a dry run on January 22, 2025 (Wednesday), as part of the preparations before the final event.  
 
Please take note of the important points for both days: 
 

January 22, 2025 (Dry Run Day) 
 

 Arrival to School: 11:30 am 

 Departure to Ram Krishna More Auditorium 
from School: 12 noon 

 Back to school by 4:15 pm (for all the classes) 

 Please ensure: 

 Children to carry two tiffins, a water bottle, 
and a hand towel. 

 Dispersal from School-4:45 pm 

 Students should come dressed in Regular 
School uniforms. 

 School Buses will ply for the pick and drop of 
children, those who avail the school bus facility. 

 There will be no school for Mont I and II 
children on January 22, 2025. 

A) January 23,2025 (Graduation and Annual Day) 
B)  

 Parents to drop their wards at the auditorium at 
10:00 am. They can then make themselves 
comfortable in the Auditorium.  

 The event begins at 11:00 am. 

 Children should be dressed in the costumes 
provided by the school with relevant make up. 
No ID card is to be worn by the students. 
However, ID card should be placed in the bag 
and sent with the child. 

 Children are required to bring their tiffin, water 
bottle, and napkin/hand towel. 

 Buses will NOT ply on the day of the event. 
 

 

 We thank the parents for their continued support, patience and cooperation. January 23rd will be a big day 

for us.  

 Each performance is important to us. Please be patient and wait for the entire program to get over. Dispersal 

will be announced at the end of the program.  

In case of any queries, please reach out on the school phone number-7262069699 
 
Important:  

1. "The Auditorium, nestled in the heart of the city, offers convenience and accessibility to attendees. 

However, please note that parking space for vehicles may be limited in the vicinity. To alleviate any 

parking challenges, we kindly encourage attendees to carpool or use cab services when travelling to 

the venue. Your cooperation in this regard will greatly contribute to a smoother and more enjoyable 

event experience for all. 

2. Parents are requested to carry their Parent ID card for a smooth dispersal on the event day. 
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We eagerly anticipate your participation and support in making this Graduation and Annual Day a memorable 
and enjoyable event for our students. 
 
Thanks and Regards 
  

Ruchi Masih 
Ryan International Academy Bavdhan 
www.ryaninternationalacademy.org/bavdhan 
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